
TO KEEP

STRONG
CANADA 

AND
FREE

   OTE



A FEDERAL 
HAS BEEN CALLED FOR

APRIL 28
ELECTION

This election is critical for Canada. The world 
is at a crossroads, and Canadians need to 
choose which path we will take.

Fewer than 100 votes can determine the 
outcome of this election in your region. That 
small margin can determine if we end up 
with a government that will fight for 
environmental protections and lead us to a 
safe and secure future.

To find your polling station, visit elections.ca

To learn more, vist environmentaldefence.ca

YOUR       OTE MATTERS 

https://elections.ca/
https://environmentaldefence.ca/



